
Ballfields are now open for
practices. Games will begin      

March 29th

Crews have continued mowing and
maintenance at City Hall, Fire Station,
Police Department, Animal Services, City
Park, and the park ballfields.

OTHER NEWS

 

The parks crew hosted a
work weekend on March
2nd with the association

to prepare fields for
games and practices.

Crews have trimmed all the trees
in the parking lot and entry way
areas of the park. 

Mowing

Park Updates 
Playground structure is complete and the
concrete border has been poured. The
concrete walkway going to the
playground has been added to be ADA
compliant. The poured in place (PIP)
rubber surfacing is scheduled to be
installed mid March. 

Site Amenities
Parks crews have installed park rule signs
at the park as well as the no swimming
signs at the pond.  Concrete pads were
added around the new playground for
additional benches. 
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The park irrigation pump is
needing repairs. The crew

has been conducting audits
of all city facility irrigation

systems.


